
 

Oberlin Magnet Middle School 
2816 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, NC 27608 
(919) 881 - 4860 

Oberlin Magnet Middle School Families, 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying their summer.  I would like to welcome our 6th grade families. 
Typically, I leave you alone during the summer.  However, given the current state of education I 
wanted to ensure everyone had the most up to date information. Below are a few major updates 
related to Wake County and Oberlin Magnet Middle School.   

1. If students received transportation last year, they DO NOT need to reapply for 

transportation this year.  If students did not receive transportation last year, but need it 

this year, they need to apply ​here​.   Requesting transportation needs to be done ASAP 

so that the Transportation Department can divide students into the three tracks.  

2. The county is dividing students into thirds based off of transportation needs and sibling 

alignment.  This will impact schedules as we will need to ensure teams remain balanced 

with new track assignments.  Therefore, we are unable to grant scheduling requests. 

3. If you are in need of a device or internet access, please continue to monitor your email 

and the WCPSS website.  The county, not the school, will be gathering information on 

technology needs and device distribution. 

4. The county has opened the window for parents to enroll their child in the Virtual 

Academy.  More information about the Virtual Academy  (including registration) can be 

found ​here​.  

5. We had over 3000 responses to our mascot survey.  Be sure to be checking the Oberlin 

website and Twitter accounts for the mascot reveal on Monday, July 13th. 

 

Have a wonderful rest of the weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/Page/39302
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefUmzTlKQ7nI51NyCS1O1KoDpPZH0oJhvCxfDwwJCRHlBBfg/viewform

